
Year 5 
 

It’s Christmas…. 

At Upton Junior School 
 

Ho, Ho, Ho – Help, Help, Help, Christmas is coming FAST!!! 

With just over 4 weeks left of Term 2 and all the fun of Christmas is fast approaching we would like to let you know 

what is happening for Year 5. 

Wednesday 29thth November 

Pupils Only 

 

Year 5 Victorian Day 

To begin their topic 'A Victorian Childhood' pupils will experience life as a 

Victorian school child. They will have the opportunity to sew a sampler, take 

part in a drama session led by KIC theatre, experience what it was like in a 

Victorian classroom and create decoupage picture frames.  
All pupils are invited to dress in Victorian style clothes for the day!  

Friday 1st December 

Pupils Only 

 

Christmas mobiles up in the hall: 

Each class has been expertly designing their own class mobile which will 

be displayed in the hall. 

Monday 4th December 

Pupils Only 

Christmas Panto in school: 

Pupils will be entertained by a travelling pantomime.  Pupils will get the chance to 

watch a traditional pantomime - ‘Cinderella’. 

Wednesday 6th December 

New Prospective Parents 

Upton School Open Day  

We would like to warmly invite prospective parents of children due to start Junior 

School in September 2017 to our annual open day on the 6th December. 

Thursday 7th December 

Pupils Only 

Marlowe Theatre ‘Peter Pan’ 

Pupils will be travelling to Canterbury via coach to watch 

‘Peter Pan’ starring Shaun Williamson, Wendi Peters, 

children’s favourites Gemma Hunt 

(CBeebies’ Swashbuckle), David Ribi (Channel 5’s Milkshake) and Samantha Dorrance 

(CBeebies’ The Tale Of Mr Tumble).  

‘Oh no they won’t’ - ‘Oh yes they will!’ 

Wednesday 13th December 

Parents are invited 
Year 5 Christmas Assembly for Parents 
Year 5 would like to invite you to our Christmas Assembly a 

Victorian Pantomime - ‘Cinderella’ which will start at 2:00pm.   

Thursday 14th December 

Pupils Only 

School Christmas Lunch: 

A special Christmas Lunch will be served, turkey with all the 

trimmings and a special visit from Father Christmas.  If you wish for 

your child to have a Christmas dinner please collect a letter from 

the school office. 

Friday 15th December 

All Parents, Carers and 

Grandparents are invited 

Christmas Fayre: 

At 1:30 pm there will be a number of stalls, mainly run by the pupils themselves, 

dotted around the school.  Any unwanted and unused gifts can be ‘recycled’ here, so 

any donations will be gratefully received! 

Tuesday 19th December 

Pupils Only 

Party Time:  

Year 5 will be having a Christmas Party on the morning of Tuesday 19th 

December.  Pupils will need to wear their party clothes to school. 

 

Wednesday 20th December 

Pupils Only 

Last Day of Term!!! 

The whole school will be visiting Holy Trinity Church in Broadstairs during the morning 

for a special Christmas celebration.   

School will finish at 2:15 pm. 

 

Best wishes for a Merry Christmas and a  

Happy New Year! 

School resumes on Thursday 4th January 2018. 


